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Media Release                                                                                               23rd January 2021 

 

NO INCREASES ON RETAIL PRICES OF LPG USED FOR COOKING GAS 

 

 

On Tuesday 19th January, 2021, Senator the Honourable Franklin Khan, Minister of Energy and 

Energy Industries, addressed the Senate to provide specific details on the upcoming liberalization 

of the fuels market. The discussion covered, among other matters, the topics of LPG subsidies and 

the retail price of LPG tanks used for cooking gas. The statements made by Minister Franklin Khan 

in relation to the international prices of LPG were to reiterate that the retail price of LPG on the 

domestic market is heavily subsidized.  

 

The Ministry of Energy and Energy Industries wishes to advise that ONLY the pricing mechanism 

at which the National Petroleum Marketing Company Limited (NPMC) purchases LPG for supply 

to the local market is being considered for adjustment at this time so that  it is reflective of market 

prices on an ongoing basis. When this pricing is adjusted, NPMC will continue to provide LPG to 

the local market at a significantly lower price than the purchase price. In this regard, the anticipated 

extra cost for LPG will continue to be borne by the Government of the Republic of Trinidad and 

Tobago by way of the Petroleum Production Levy and Subsidy Act, and will not be borne by the 

general public.  

 

As such, the Minister of Energy and Energy Industries hereby wishes to assure the general 

public that the retail price of LPG tanks used for cooking gas will remain at the current price 

of TT$21.00 for a 20lb tank and TT$105.00 for a 100lb tank (plus $25 for transport and 

handling costs for the 100 lb cylinder). 

 

For more information please contact Senior Communications Officer, Mr. Choy Felix at 

cfelix@energy.gov.tt  
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